
 
          Date: July 16, 2007 
 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
Equipment Authorization Division, Application Processing Branch 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21048  
 
 
Subject:  Request for Short-Term Confidentiality 
  FCC ID:  PKRNVWMC727 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
In accordance with 47CFR0.457 and 0.459, Novatel Wireless Inc. requests short-term 
confidentiality for the following items 
 

1. MC727 External, Internal and Test Setup Photos 
2. MC727 User’s Manual 

 
These items contain detailed system and equipment description and related information about the 
product which Novatel Wireless Inc. considers to be proprietary, confidential, and a custom design 
which otherwise would not be released to the general public. Since this design is a basis from 
which future technological products will evolve, Novatel Wireless Inc. also feels that this 
information would be of benefit to its competitors, and that the disclosure of the information in 
these exhibits would give our competitors an unfair advantage in the market.  
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Kwun Ho 
Senior Project Manager 
Novatel Wireless Inc. 
(P) 858-812-0653 
                                                      
 


